Parent Advisory Council

November 11, 2010

   The Parent Advisory Council met along with other parents and the community members for an information meeting to discuss the Quality Assurance Review team visitation.  Many council members will be participating in focus group interviews on November 29, 2010

  The group has been provided an additional $2000 dollar grant for future planning.  Members will participate in the annual board retreat in January.  
  The Parent Advisory Council will not have a scheduled meeting in December due to many programs, games and family commitments. 
